
Deborah Murray
Portland
LD 829
To the members of the Judiciary Committee, regarding LD 829
I urge you to vote this dangerous bill OUGHT NOT TO PASS. 
Our State Parks in Maine are refuges of peace and beauty, where we go to be free of 
the cares of the world.  Hiking, Canoeing, camping are all activities that should be 
violence free.  It is unimaginable to me to even consider that any visitor or park 
employee would need to worry about another visitor carrying a gun.  
Please vote LD829 Ought not to pass. 
Thank you


